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The Woman’s Club has lost one of its dearest members. Camille Munoz wife of 1*
Vice Commander Joe Munoz passed away October 5, 2024. Please keep Joe and his
family in your thoughts and prayers.

Madeline Sopko/Women’s Club: I want to thank all of you for the wonderful
pastries. Lonnie and I delivered them this morning and Mr. Duncan was so gracious
and grateful. I got to say “hi” to three Veterans as I presented them with some
treats. Mr. Duncan will try and take pictures for our website.

The Veterans love homemade goodies. We had Pumpkin nut bread, Pumpkin
cakes, delicious brownies, Rice Krispy squares, apples and assortment of cookies,
Pumpkin cupcakes, Candy corn and Candy a(Reese’s Pieces). Everything looked

delicious.

If anyone is interested in going to the Village for a short tour, let me know and I
will give you the information.

Thanks again for all your hard work and with your continued help.

We also want to thank all the volunteers who help at our monthly breakfasts.
October breakfast was the last one of 2024. We decorated the tables in Halloween
theme. There were also prizes for best Halloween costume. 1° place was Vince
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French, 2" place was Ana Garcia wife of the 3" place winner 2" Vice Commander,
Joe Garcia. Also our Sargent of Arms Lynn Berliner’s granddaughter won the
children’s best costume. We hope to see all our volunteers next year.



